CHI YUN SCHOOL 2021-2022

Ragarding the preliminarily COVID-19 positive cases of our staff

2nd March, 2022

Dear Parents,

Below are the latest preliminarily COVID-19 positive cases of our staff:

Date receiving notification	Last on-duty day	Profession
from staff		
28 th February	27 th February	Staff
28 th February	22 nd February	Staff
1 st March	28 th February	Staff
1 st March	21st February	Staff
^{2nd} March	28 th February	Staff

The school has reported the cases to the Education Bureau and the Centre for Health Protection. The school premise had been cleaned and sanitized on 1st March, we have also carried out deep disinfection spraying and RAZE nano-photocatalyst coating for the whole school premise, by a professional cleaning company on the same day. The school will notify students and their parents as soon as possible for any update.

Our school will keep close contact with CHP and closely monitor the health conditions of our staff and students. If parents want to obtain more information of COVID-19, please refer to the relevant website: https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html or call the CHP hotline (Phone number: 2125 1111 / 2125 1112). For enquiries on the situation of school, please call your respective Class Teachers or call the nurse-in-charge at 2386 2010.

Chung Lai Kuen, the Principal

Chi Yun School